Level 10
1 Stratford Place

DEVELOPMENT o rohet Road
CORPORATION London

20 September 2013

Ref: FOI 13-031

oear I

Thank you for your request for information, received on 21 August 2013.

You requested the following from the London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy
Corporation):

“l am writing under the Freedom of Information Act and Environmental Information
Regulations 2004 to request copies of emails between the London Legacy
Development Corporation and the developer of Neptune Wharf on Wyke Road in Fish
Island (LLDC Ref: 12/00210/0UT) and/or his managing agent between the dates of 18
November 2012 and 21 August 2013?7”

From our preliminary assessment, it is clear that we will not be able to answer your request
without further clarification. Section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 makes
provision for public authorities to refuse requests for information where the cost of dealing
with them would exceed the appropriate limit, which for this authority is set at £450.

In order to provide you with the information on the scale that you have requested would
require staff members to review over 1 GB of electronic information. It has been estimated
that it would take 3 persons in excess of 5 days to go through and identify the relevant
information, which will exceed the appropriate limit.

We estimate that it will take us in excess of the applicable limit to determine the appropriate
material, retrieve and extract the information in reference to your request. Therefore, your
request will not be processed further.

You may wish to refine your request by narrowing its scope by being more specific about
what information you particularly wish to obtain, including any dates or period of time
relevant to the information required.

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or
request a review of our decision, you should write to:



Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services
London Legacy Development Corporation

Level 10

1 Stratford Place

Montfichet Road

London

E20 1EJ

Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months
after the initial decision will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





